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PDR/LMS 

7 July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Eid al-Adha 

We understand that this year’s festival will be taking place this weekend and as such, on 

behalf of the school community, we would like to send our best wishes to those families who 

are celebrating.  

As you are aware, one of the great strengths of our school is that it serves a multi-cultural 

society, which means we can all learn from each other about our cultures and faiths. Indeed, 

we recently held a ‘Culture Day’ in school, where we encouraged students to wear cultural 

dress, play music and try different foods. It was a great success and will very much be on our 

annual calendar from now on. 

We will all look forward to hearing about this weekend’s events when we are all back in 

school on Monday. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Peter Roberts 

Headteacher 
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